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I travel from the Central Coast to Sydney Airport for work which requires me to travel through the 
Harbour Tunnel south bound incurring a toll which changes depending on the time of day. Previously 
the toll amount was displayed however this has been removed and motorist are not informed how 
much they are paying for their trip. 

I also travel the Eastern Distributor North bound which includes a toll which is increased 4 times per 
year. The current cost of weekly tolls for me is approx $50 that equates to $2600 per year just in tolls 
which is constantly increasing. 

Considering some days you come to a complete stop in an 80km zone but still have to pay the full 
toll amount is ridiculous. 

I believe the toll amount and the ongoing toll increases need to be reviewed and revised. 


